
  Lions Bal Vidya Mandir, Pilibhit 
        (An English Medium Co-educational Senior Secondary School, Affiliated to CBSE, New Delhi) 

No: LBVM/Circular/2024-25/20      CIRCULAR                                   DATE 13.09.2024 
 
to, 
 
All Parents & Student  
 
Subject :School closure due to heavy rainfall on 14.09.24 
 
Alert: water logging in the local area 
 
Dear parents 
 
 
Due to heavy rainfall ,waterlogging has been reported in several areas of our 
locality , the school will remain closed on  14.09.24 (saturday) as a precautionary 
measure for student of PNV TO VIII. 
 
However , for IX TO XII  student classes will continue as per regular schedule 
.(subject to change as per weather condition). 
 
 
This decision is in compliance with the government order issued by the BSA 
 
Please stay safe and indoors during this time 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Amit K.S 
Principal 
Lions Bal Vidya Mandir, Pilibhit 
 


